
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year You are cordially invited to The Electra
Christmas party

Hosted by

John Davies, President of The Electra Commercial Section,
leader of the history making transition of managing The Electra
(Commercial) in-house. This is your great opportunity to meet

the team members and network with others in The Electra.

And

Ruth Pinder, Seatrade Shipping Ltd.
Registered with the Vancouver Food Bank. While celebrating

and feasting we should think of other less fortunate people. This
is your opportunity to show you care by bringing a nonperishable

food item or contribute cash to the Food Bank.

Place and Time

The party is on the main floor in The Electra residential lounge.

Thank goodness the party is on Friday, December 14th, we don’t
have to worry about work until Monday the 17th.

Doors open from 5 pm to 11 pm. See you all there.
Owners, tenants, family members, customers, everyone is

invited.

RSVP

Please RSVP before or by December 11th to allow us time to
prepare sufficient food and drink for everyone.

Tel: 778-282-8800 or email info@theelectra.net state your name,
phone number, unit number and number of people with you.


